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Vancouver, British Columbia, April 21, 2009: Arris Resources Inc.  (CNSX: AAS.U) is 

pleased to announce that the company has completed its private placement for proceeds of 

US$250,000.  Pursuant to the private placement, the company issued a total of 2,500,000 units at 

a price of US$0.10 per unit. Each unit consists of a common share and a common share purchase 

warrant.  Each common share purchase warrant entitles the holder to purchase, for a period of 

two years, an additional common share at an exercise price of US$0.13.  The proceeds from the 

private placement will be used to increase working capital.  In connection with the sale of the 

units the company has paid a cash finder’s fee of $22,600. 

 

Effective April 27, 2009 the Company will change the trading of the reporting currency from US 

Dollar to Canadian Dollar. The change in reporting currency is to better reflect the Company’s 

business activities.    

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Lucky Janda, President  

Tel.: (604) 687-0879  

Email: info@arrisresources.com 

 

 

 

 
This document contains certain forward looking statements which involve known and unknown 
risks, delays, and uncertainties not under the corporations control which may cause actual 
results, performance or achievements of the corporation’s to be materially different from the 
results, performance or expectation implied by these forward looking statements. 


